Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 10:00 AM

To: ‘Mona Hsieh'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Status for Closure Request Fuel leak case RO3164
Hi Mona,

It appears everything is in place for the VRAP agreement. | will create the public notification factsheet and distribution
list this week.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Mona Hsieh [mailto:mona.hsieh@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 3:11 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>
Subject: Status for Closure Request Fuel leak case RO3164

Hi Keith,

How are you? | would like to follow up with our phone call last Friday. Do you have everything needed for the issuance
of closure for my case? | believe all the documents are in order. | hope to have the closure letter as soon as possible.
Thank you.

Mona Hsieh

Green Oak Builders, Inc.
888 Brannan St. #101
San Francisco, CA 94103
510-928-7888



